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Dear Anders

By the present letter I would like to say a thousand thanks for an excellent lecture last Wednesday at
the National Museum. The 73 members of our society who had turned up got a vivid insight into 
your website and the enormous amount of research that has gone into the making of the homepage.
You mentioned that the aim of the homepage was not to give a string of allied airmen shot down
over Denmark, but to describe the airmen as people of flesh and blood. You succeeded fully in
doing so.

Afterwards I have heard several of our members speak highly of your lecture. Hereby I pass on that
praise to you. Once again thank you very much for a rewarding evening.

Best regards

Lars Emborg Jensen
Member of the Board of The Society of the Friends of  The Museum of Danish Resistance


